
This Thursday (as asked for 
by school council) we have a 
non school uniform day for 

the Queens Platinum Jubilee.

We have suggested that we 
wear Red, White and Blue.



Buckingham palace has unveiled  the full line-up of 
celebrations to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee this 

year. 

Street parties, a concert with some of the world’s biggest 
entertainment stars, a chance to see the Queen’s home 

and street parade are just some of the formal plans.

Many will take place during the upcoming special 4 day 
bank holiday weekend from Thursday 2nd June to Sunday 

5th June. 

2022 marks 70 years of the Queens service- the first 
British monarch evert to reach the milestone. 



The Queen said that her life

‘will always be devoted in service to our 
country’

In her annual message to the commonwealth 
this year.

The platinum Jubilee celebrate 70 years of 
this service and shows huge amount of 

dedication and commitment.

So we need to make sure we celebrate her 
and all that she has done.



Grange Park 
School’s Right of 

the week.





I have the right to play, relax, and join in 
a wide range of cultural, artistic, and 

other recreational activities. 



Adults should think about what I need to 
make sure I have opportunities to play and 

relax in my local community and should 
involve me in planning.



I have a right to play and be with other 
children in a safe, supportive, stimulating 

and stress-free environment. 



This does not mean I have the right to 
play whenever I want. It means I have 
the opportunities when I can and when 

the time is right.



So enjoy your half term 

Enjoy all the Queen’s celebrations!!




